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Lights Wrestling - The team placed third at the NAIA national tournament in Topeka, KS.  The Northern Lights also 
received the National Sportsmanship Award. The Lights also had four All-American selections.  
 
Lights Basketball - The team ended the season (23-9) in second place in the Frontier Conference and 23rd in the nation. The 
Lights had three players receive All-Conference honors this year.   
 
Skylights Basketball – The team ended the season (22-10) in third place in the Frontier Conference.  The Skylights had three 
players come away with All-Conference honors this season.   
 
We Love Northern Ball Raised over $30K - This year the ball featured a good old-fashioned barn dance and raised 
money for student scholarships and the Museum of the Northern Montana Plains Indian. 
 
Northern Hosts State SkillsUSA Competition - MSU-Northern hosted the 43rd annual SkillsUSA state conference.  The 
competition included 354 students from 34 high schools and 2 post-secondary schools competing in nearly 40 different 
categories, including arc welding, carpentry, and job interview.  
 
Student Excellence Winners - MSU-Northern bestowed the esteemed Student Excellence Award on 11 deserving 
students this year. The winners, nominated by faculty and staff members, demonstrate commitment to educational goals 
through dedication to academics and extracurricular activities. 
 
First Annual All-Sports Banquet - This new event offered attendees a chance to thank our student-athletes for all their time, 
energy, and effort and to give appreciation to our senior student-athletes, many of whom have been with Northern for 4 or 5 
years.  All of the senior athletes were given a watch. 
 
NLASF Spring Fling – The Northern Lights Athletic and Scholarship Foundation (NLASF) hosted their annual Spring Fling to 
raise funds for MSU-Northern athletic scholarships.  This event is rated the best live auction and dinner fundraiser on the Hi-
Line.  NLASF presented awards of excellence to the student-athletes of Montana State University - Northern.  
 
Conference on Cooperatives - Five college students from Montana recently attended the National Farmers Union College 
Conference on Cooperatives in Minneapolis.  MSU-Northern student Randi Sunford was one of the students who were able to 
attend the conference. 
 
Horn to Accept Honorary Doctorate - Gilbert Horn will receive an honorary doctorate in Humane Letters during Northern’s 
upcoming Graduation on May 3.  This is only the second time in Northern’s 85 year history that we have awarded an honorary 
doctorate. 
 
PAS Club Attends National Conference - Seven agriculture technology students and members of the MSU-Northern 
Postsecondary Agriculture Students (PAS) Club attended the National PAS Conference in St. Cloud, Minnesota.  MSU-Northern 
students competed in several individual and team contests.  The Livestock Specialist team received a second place national 
award in the team competition!   
 
Nursing Program Gets Newborn Simulator - MSU-Northern received a newborn simulation mannequin.   This model of a 
newborn child is a computerized simulator that will allow Northern nursing students to practice medical procedures before having 
to perform them in a hospital room. 
 
Museum Opening – MSU-Northern is proud to unveil the new Louis & Antoinette Hagener Museum of the Northern Montana 
Plains Indian.  An opening celebration reception will be held on Friday, May 2 at 4:00.  
 


